
 

               

               

 

 

September 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Year 4 will be going swimming straight after lunch on Wednesday to Carlton Forum Pool. The 

first session will be on Wednesday 13th September and the last session will be on Wednesday 

22nd November. The children will travel on a bus provided by Notts County Council and will 

return before the end of the school day.  

The children will need a towel and swimming costume/trunks in a named bag. The swimming 

pool does not allow children to wear bikinis or Bermuda shorts.   

Please note that the school’s policy regarding the removal of earrings applies to all 

swimming sessions and long hair needs to be tied up.  

If your child needs to wear goggles, please complete the goggle form attached and return it 

to school. We have also attached the guidance around pupils going swimming.  

Due to a change in ratios, we now need parents/carers to assist with travelling on the bus 

and observing at the pool side. Instructions and guidance will be given, and a DBS check will 

need to be carried out (school will fund this).   

Please contact reception@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk if you are able to help. The bus leaves at 

1pm and returns to school for 3.15pm. 

 

Thank you 

Year 3/4 Team 

 
Executive Head Teacher Mrs J Cook 

 
Burton Joyce Primary School 

Padleys Lane 
Burton Joyce 

Nottingham 
NG14 5EB 

 
Tel: 0115 9312373 
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